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ATT: Solicitor General 
                                    Now that you have realised I'm to seek legal attention for our 
claim. I would like you to submit our grievance to Crown Lawyers, for it is they, that 
need to take this to another level, to support and honour our Queen today and our 
Veteran's from W.W.1. You could ask Janet Mason to appoint  Crown Lawyers to 
represent this historic claim, as she is aware of the veteran's been misrepresented by 
Government, for she is now going through verbal submissions, the wai 2500 under the 
Treaty Of Waitangi, with similar claims to ours. It's just that we have finished, and they 
are just beginning. Maybe we can advance the wai 2500 with our historic documents of 
evidence for a successful outcome, as you are well aware. 
Your letter dated 16/June 2017 to Michelle Hippolite makes good reading, now you 
would be able to help with our veteran's claim. 
We can't be racist here, as we seem to be heading for an apartheid, if one doesn't tread 
carefully, with you personally supporting the Maori Veteran's inquiry and have funding 
from the Ministry of Justice. 
Look forward to your response 
 
Yours sincerely 
Tanya Peterson  
 


